STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA COUNTY OF HENDERSON BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS JUNE 18, 1990

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met June 18, 1990 for a continuation of the June 11, 1990 budget work session.

Those present were Chairman William T. Drake, Vice-Chairman F. Richard Baker, Commissioner Hugh D. Randall, Commissioner Troy L. Maybin, Commissioner J. Michael Edney, County Administrator Jerry D. Myers, Finance Director David E. Nicholson, Clerk to the Board Elizabeth W. Corn, and the news media.

Chairman Drake called the meeting to order and recognized David Nicholson to continue the review of the 1990-1991 budget.

Mr. Nicholson asked the Board to turn to page #61 and reviewed the following departments:

Board of Elections Register of Deeds Data Processing

Tom Johnson, Director of the Health Department, was in attendance to present his budget to the Board and to answer any questions.

General Health Department—
Environmental Health
Home Health
Aids Grant
Risk Reduction
W.I.C.
Maternal Health
Child Health Grant
TB Program
Family Planning
Teen Pregnancy Program
Orthopedic Clinic
Animal Shelter

David Nicholson thanked Mr. Johnson for coming and continued to review the following departments:

Garage & Grounds Public Buildings Sheriff Department Jail

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:40 p.m.

ATTEST:

Clinabeth W. Cour.

William T. Drake, Chairman

(704) 692-0581 • 1617 ASHEVILLE HIGHWAY • P.O. BOX 665 • HENDERSONVILLE, NC 28793

Emory L. Jackson, AlA G. Stuart Stepp, Jr., AlA

18 June 1990



NOTICE TO BIDDERS

RE: HENDERSON COUNTY COURTHOUSE ROTUNDA & ROOF RENOVATIONS BIDS DUE ON 18 JUNE 1990, 3:00 PMEDST

1. The General portion of the work: Two (2) bids were received and not opened due to lack of three (3) bids.

General bidders were:
Bildon, Inc.
Dumlap Construction.

Roofing bids (separate bid):
 One (1) bid received from Stroup Roofing Company and not opened.

The project will be re-advertised and bids will be received on <u>TUESDAY</u>, <u>JULY</u> 3, 1990, at 3:00 PMEDST, at the Offices of the Henderson County Commissioners.

Submitted by: EMORY L. JACKSON & ASSOCIATES

ELJ/fm

ARCHITECTS

c/Wm. Drake, Chairman Henderson County Commissioners